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E-mail : info@prakashwoollen.com Website : Www.prakashwoollen.com 

The General Manager 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 

SCRIP CODE: 531437 
SCRIP ID: PWASML 

SUB: INTWATION UNDER REGULATION 30 OF THE SEBI [LISTING OBLIGATION AND DISCLOSURE 
ENTS) REGU- 

Dear SirIMadam, 

This is in continuation of our disclosure made on 23.11.2024 wherein we had informed about imposition 
of Fine by BSE Limited for alleged non-compliance of Regulation 17(1) (b) of SEBI [Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements] Regulations, 2015. 

Subsequently, the Company had clarified that, there was no non-compliance of the provisions of Regulation 
17(1) (b) by the Company. 

In this connection, the Company has received an e-mail dated 03rd December, 2024, from BSE Limited, 
stating that - the fine levied on the company under Regulation 17(1) (b) is being withdrawn. 

The correspondence made with BSE Ltd in this regard is enclosed herewith. 

You are kindly requested to please take it on record. 

Kindly acknowledge the receipt. 

Thanking You, 
Yours faithfully, 

For PRAKASH WOOLLEN & SYNTHETIC MILLS LIMITED 

Sneha ~ ~ d k k a l  
Company Secretary 
M.No. - A70716 
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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Dear Madam, 

Shraddha Bagwe <Shraddha.Bagwe@bseindia.com> 
03 December 2024 13:08 
'compliance'; 'investor'; info@prakashwollen.com 
Reena Raphel; Sarnbhaji Solat; Rohan Kallan; bse.soplodl-; CGCOMPLIANCES; 
bse.soplodr 
RE: 531437-Fines as per SEBl circular no. SEBI/HO/CFD/PoD2/CIR/P/2023/120 
July 11, 2023 (Chapter-VII(A)-Penal Action for Non-Compliance). 

We have taken note of your response. 

In this regard, the fine levied on the company under Regulation 17(.1) is being withdrawn. 

A detailed email regarding withdrawal o f  fines will be communicated to the Company shortly. 

Shraddha Bagwe 
Deputy Manager 
Listing Compliance 

BSE Limited, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
Phone (Direct) : 22728148 Mobile : 9653268435 
www.bseindia.com 

- --- - --- - - -  - -  
This mail is classified as 'PUBLIC' by Shraddha.Bagwe on December 03, 2024 at 13:07:57. 

From: compliance ccompliance@prakashwoollen.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 3,2024 11:09 AM 
To: 'investor' cinvestor@prakashwoollen.com~; bse.soplodr cbse.soplodr@bseindia.com>; 
info@prakashwollen.com 
Cc: Reena Raphel creena.raphel@bseindia.com>; Sambhaji Solat csambhaji.solat@bseindia.com>; Rohan Kallan 
cRohan.Kallan@bseindia.com>; Shraddha Bagwe cShraddha.Bagwe@bseindia.com>; bse.soplodr 
cbse.soplodr@bseindia.com>; CGCOMPLIANCES cCGCOMPLIANCES@bseindia.com> 
Subject: RE: 531437-Fines as per SEBl circular no. SEBI/HO/CFD/PoD2/CIR/P/2023/120 dated July 11,2023 (Chapter- 
VII(A)-Penal Action for Non-Compliance). 

pen attachments unless VOLI recognize the sender and h o w  the content is safe 

Dear SirIMadam, 

This is to bring to your attention that we have made several attempts to contact you on the number 
-. mentioned in trailing mail regarding the fine imposed on us but unfortunately, we have not received a - 

response to our calls. 
1 


